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From: Office of the Rt. Hon. Adrienne Clarkson 
To: Councillor Saxe; Mayor Chow; Councillor Perks 
Subject: [External Sender] In support of Councillor Saxe"s request: Fraternities should be regulated under Toronto"s 

Multi-tenant bylaw 
Date: January 24, 2024 3:19:45 PM 
Importance: High 

Dear all, 
The frat houses in our neighbourhood, particularly the Delta Kappa Epsilon at the 
corner of Lowther and St. George, are filthy and a noise nuisance. Our house on 
Admiral Road backs on to the Delta Kappa Epsilon and our guest room faces west on 
it. A house guest, who recently stayed with us on a Saturday night, confessed that he 
had not slept because of the noise: shouting, loud music and clanging of metallic 
objects… 
This is simply unacceptable behaviour in a residential area. We don’t understand why 
we cannot regulate these types of houses. This has been going on much too long and 
residents have been extremely patient. 
Please let’s do something about it right away! 
The R. Hon. Adrienne Clarkson & John Ralston Saul 

Nicole Sen 
Executive Assistant to 
The Right Honourable Adrienne Clarkson 
Office of The Right Honourable Adrienne Clarkson 
Toronto, Canada 
(416) 964-2313 
adrienneclarkson.com 
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